
SOAR to new heights at Botelle School ~ Show self-control,Offer kindness & respect, Achieve your goals & be Ready to learn!

​ December 20, 2024 Newsletter

​IMPORTANT DATES

12/23/24 - 1/1/25 No School - Winter Break
1 /6 PTO Meeting - 6:00PM - Botelle Cafeteria
1 /7 Board of Education Meeting - 6:00PM - #211
1/14 Hour with the Administration - 12:00 - Berkshire Store
1/14 Hour with the Administration - 5:30PM - Botelle School
1/17 Early Dismissal - 1:00PM - Teacher PD
1/20 No School - Martin Luther King Jr. Day
1/21 Board of Education Meeting - 6:00PM - #211

BOTELLE LIBRARY NEWS
Looking for donations for the makerspace! If you have any shoeboxes or unused craft supplies at
home that you can spare, please send them to school with your child or drop them at the main office.
Thank you!

PRINCIPAL’S CORNER
Today we delivered 346 food items to the Norfolk Food Pantry. Thank you students, families and staff
for your thoughtfulness and generosity. The Food Drive Trophy (made of gold painted empty cans,
by our very own Miss Holly) was awarded to Mrs. Ward’s class. They donated 100 items. Way to go
Upper Intermediate students!

The staff challenged the students to see who could bring in the most donations and the STUDENTS
won! They donated 251 items and the staff donated 95. This friendly challenge resulted in a record
high Food Drive total. Last year we donated 220 items and this year we donated 126 more. Thank you
Student Council members - Elana H, Abby B and Jio V for organizing this important event. Thank
you also to Christian J for counting and announcing our totals each week. Student Council’s mission
is to spread kindness throughout our school and community. We achieved that, thanks to our
wonderful school community!

Enjoy the winter break and we’ll see you in 2025!


